

- Bureau of Motor Vehicles
- Emergency Management Agency
- Emergency Medical Services
- Office of Criminal Justice Services
- Ohio Homeland Security
- Ohio State Highway Patrol

1970 West Broad Street P.O. Box 182081 Columbus, Ohio 43218-2081 (614) 466-3383 www.publicsafety.ohio.gov

January 24, 2020

The Ohio Department of Public Safety and the Ohio State University are partnering to better understand young Ohio drivers.

Researchers at Ohio State University are collecting information about Ohio drivers ages 15 ½ - 24 and their use of media and driving opinions and behaviors. These results will be compiled in a report for the Ohio Department of Public Safety who will share the results with Ohio Governor Mike DeWine and our state legislators. Your responses will help us tailor future public safety campaigns and learn more about how people form risk perceptions and attitudes.

Ohio State researchers are asking you to take 10 minutes to make Ohio roads safer. To participate or give consent for your children under 18 to participate, go to go.osu.edu/OHdrive.

Sincerely,

Felice Moretti, Program Administrator

Felio Moritte

Ohio Traffic Safety Office